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Hello all the High Country Riders. This is just a short flyer to let people know that after the AGM meeting on Thursday the 29th of January there has been some committee changers. The president for many years has been Rex Lee and now the reigns have been handed down to Phillip Stott. On behalf of the old and new committee we would like to say thank you for all the years of service. Vice president is still David Jarman, Secretary is now Rex Lee, Treasure is now Philip Eeles, Public officer is still Louella Raines, Ride Director is now Louella Raines, Property officer is still Liny Lee, and Newsletter is now Ruth Jarman. So thank you to all the previous committee and good luck to all the new position holders.


Our next ride is the 13th of February at Sheffield. Contact Rodney on 0408602408 or Robert on 0418144950 and there will be a barbeque after wards for the cost of $5


 There will also be a camp in March on the 7th, 8th and 9th at Mathina. The main ride will be on the Sunday. Contact Stan on 63961208


The rides will now be advertised on the 1st Saturday of every month in the Examiner and Advocate. So now it’s known what day in the month to look for it or ring our new ride director Louella Raines on 63622251 when rides are advertised please ring and book in as it makes it a lot easier for the ride organiser.


Your yearly fees are now due $50 for 12 months member ship, $45 for a junior and if you’re a non-member it will cost you $15 each ride.

